
CANNING BRIDGE
UNDERPASS CLOSURE

The City of Melville is carrying out important works at the western end 
of the Canning Bridge. To facilitate these works, the underpass at the 
Applecross end will be closed to pedestrian and cycle traffic. Suggested 
detours are below.

For more information, visit www.melvillecity.com.au/riverwallrenewal
call 08 9364 0666 or email melinfo@melville.wa.gov.au

Duration: Nov - Dec 2019

Underpass and
path closed for

approx. 4 weeks
(Nov - Dec 2019)

Shared use path closed
for duration of project
(Nov 2019 - Mar 2020)

Cyclists / pelotons Pedestrians and casual bike riders

CYCLIST AND PEDESTRIAN DETOURS




